
Sent:                                  Wed, 31 Jan 2024 09:11:03 +0000
Subject:                             FW: Renaming Duncan Street Reserve, Victoria Park - recording your opinion

 
 
 

From: 
Sent: Saturday, December 16, 2023 10:53 AM
To: 
Subject: Re: Renaming Duncan Street Reserve, Victoria Park 
 
 
Dear   
 
Thankyou for your email.
 
Yes as was discussed on the phone with my mother, granddaughter of Mr Hugh George Duncan, she is 
happy for the park to be renamed but does not want the street renamed. My mother and I also 
discussed this with my brother, great-grandson of Hugh George Duncan, and he is also in agreement 
that as long as the street is not going to be renamed then we are happy for the park to be renamed. 
 
 
I will forward in a seperate email the photo we have hanging on our wall or Mr Hugh George Duncan. 
We have not located any other photos of him so far. 
 
Regards 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 

  


